
February 1, 2015 
 
Nick Siedentop 
Curriculum Director for Undergraduate Curricula, - \ 
Office of Undergraduate Education  
3010 Steele, CB #3504, 
Carolina Campus 
 
Dear Nick, 
 
With this letter, the Department of Computer Science requests approval of the 
following revision to its current degree requirements for the Bachelor of Science in 
Computer Science. The change is a simple expansion of the list of acceptable second 
science courses.  This change simply adds two additional courses, PHYS 351 and 
352 (Electronics I and II respectively),  that we believe can be good options for our 
majors.  
 
Under the current additional requirements (as described in the Undergraduate 
Bulletin), the fourth bullet describing the science option reads:   
 

PHYS 116 or PHYS 118 and a second science course chosen from BIOL 
101/101L, 202, or 205; CHEM 101/101L, 102/102L; GEOL 101/101L; 
ASTR 101/101L; PHYS 117 or 119. 

 
The proposed change will expand this list to: 
 

PHYS 116 or PHYS 118 and a second science course chosen from BIOL 
101/101L, 202, or 205; CHEM 101/101L, 102/102L; GEOL 101/101L; 
ASTR 101/101L; PHYS 117, 119, 351 or 352. 

 
Your assistance in processing this request is most appreciated.   
 
Sincerely 
 
 
 
Kevin Jeffay 
Gillian Cell Professor and Chair 


